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ROAD BARRIERS & UPCOMING FIRE SEASON 
 

Council was recently made aware of the potential for the concrete barriers blocking 
border crossings on the isolated roads in the Shire’s northern areas to create 

problems for local residents and fire crews in the upcoming fire season. 
 

This matter has been raised with Government through the Cross Border Commissioner 
and Council is awaiting further advice and hopes that any advice is timely. 
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